
 
 
 
 

December 30, 2014 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Mark A. Satorius 
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/   
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – COMSECY-14-0038 – TASKING TO 

DEVELOP MATERIAL CATEGORIZATION FOR POTENTIAL 
REPROCESSING FACILITIES 

 
 
The Commission has approved the staff’s recommendation to discontinue activities tracked 
under WITS201000189, from the Staff Requirements Memorandum for SECY-09-0123, which 
directed the staff to develop a detailed analysis and to provide recommendations for the use of 
a material categorization approach for potential reprocessing facilities and for applications that 
use or separate large quantities of americium and/or neptunium. 
 
 
cc: Chairman Macfarlane  
 Commissioner Svinicki   
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 Commissioner Baran 
 Commissioner Burns 
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OPA  
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 
 
 


